

5100 Avalon Drive • Midland, Texas 79707 P.O. Box 80175 • Midland, Texas 79708 Phone (432) 520-0075 • Fax (432) 520-0076 • www.bynumschool.org

March 20, 2020

Dear Parent,

The Board of Directors, administration, and staff are pleased that you chose to apply to enroll your child at Bynum School. Bynum School effectively has served individuals with special needs in a nurturing and safe environment for more than 36 years.

Enrollment forms and information items accompany this letter. Carefully review the contract and additional materials. *Please note the section that is entitled, "Full Year Obligation."* Also note that charges for aftercare are not included in tuition. Refer to the "Application and Registration Checklist." The application is not considered complete until all forms, including medical forms, payment forms and nonrefundable application fee of \$275.00 are received by Bynum School. *Submit your completed application for re-enrollment no later than April 24, 2020.*

Bynum School accepts applications for admission throughout the year and admits new students as space becomes available. All parents will be assessed tuition insurance in the amount of \$200.00 August 1, 2019 for accounts not paid in full. Returning students will be given priority for admission.

Bynum School offers a limited number of student grants to full-time students. An application for student grants also is available on line.

All parents must enroll in the automatic payment system to pay tuition, to pay tuition insurance fee, and to pay charges for aftercare. Payment options include paying in full before July 31, 2019 or paying tuition in 10 or fewer installments. Tuition insurance must be paid August 2020 with the first tuition installment. The enrollment packet includes information about the automatic payment system.

Thank you for making Bynum School your school of choice. For assistance or for additional information, call or email to the contact information displayed above.

William H. Maurer Executive Director

William H. Maurer

Karmen Bryant
Steve & Jan Davidson
Ferrell & Polly Davis
Don & Susie Evans
Kyle Hammond
Jack Harper
Jim & Paula Henry
Bob & Donna Landreth
Brenda & Travis Stice
Jack Swallow
Don & Betty Tomlin

Jim & Claire Woodcock

Anne Warren

Executive DirectorWilliam Maurer, Ed. D.

Director of Accounting

Head of School Keri St. John, M. Ed. Director of Development

Tracy Bush

Officers
Diana Blake

President

Hunter Hall

Secretary

Ryan Anwar Danie Corrales

Travis Counts

Robert Horton Alicia Hudson

Mary Ann Lien Doug Prieto Kyle Schuler

Barbara Wood, MD

Board of GovernorsWill & Mikell Abney

Liz Hutt Winston Kelly

Megan Hays Allyse Horton

Vice President
Millie Mertz

Trey Santa Maria *Treasurer*

Board of Directors

and Finance Mitchie Rush





